

						         Attachment A to Supt’s Memo No. 224-18
										      August 17, 2018


BB&T LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE
Application for Entry into Institute 2018-2019

Name: _____________________________________________________
Title:    _____________________________________________________
School: ________________________________Region: _____________
Email Address: ______________________________________________
School Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Phone:  (O)________________(C) _______________________________

Reason for interest in the leadership institute:
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Superintendent Approval for your application: 
Name: ______________________________________________________
Email: ______________________________________________________
Signature: ___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________
_____I have reviewed the information on the BB&T Webpage:       https://www.bbtleadershipinstitute.com/students-educators.html
_____I understand my school division is responsible for costs associated with traveling to and     from the Institutes. All other expenses are paid. 
_____I understand that the cohorts accept 12 participants each; two cohorts as follows:
          COHORT 1:   WebEx    September 17, 2018
                                 Class       September 25-27, 2018   Greensboro, North Carolina
          COHORT 2:    WebEx    October 1, 2018
                                  Class      October 9-11, 2018           Greensboro, North Carolina
_____My preference is  ____Cohort 1     ______Cohort 2
____________________________________________________________________________

All applications must be submitted by August 29, 2018.  Participants accepted into the program will be notified by email no later than September 5, 2018.  

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call or email Gena C. Keller, Acting Chief Academic Officer for the Virginia Department of Education - gena.keller@doe.virginia.gov
(O) 804-225-2034 or (C) 540-661-9069.  
